
Press Release

AAF Examines Private Sector 
Involvement in Infrastructure
FEBRUARY 23, 2017

The American Action Forum (@AAF) today released research examining how expediting the National 
Environmental Policy Act review process would allow additional investment in infrastructure from the private 
sector. The research examines what is preventing private sector involvement and how that can change.

Click here to read the research.
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